
01st February 2022

Dear Parent/ Carers,

On behalf of the PTA we are very pleased to announce a fundraising St. Valentines
school disco. All proceeds will go towards enrichment activities in school including
our current fundraising to send our Y6 pupils to London.

Dates:

KS1 Disco - Tuesday 15th February 3:15- 4:15 pm
KS2 Disco  Thursday 17th February 3:15-4:15 pm

Tickets cost £2 per pupil or £4 for a family ticket Payable via ParentPay which
covers the cost of a hotdog and a drink. (please inform you classteacher if your child
has special dietary requirements)
Tickets can be purchased through ParentPay from Wednesday 2rd February.

Pupils attending the St. Valentines school disco will need to bring a bag with party
clothes into school to change into at the end of the school day.

Children will be dismissed from their usual classrooms at the end of the disco.

Many thanks to our PTA for organising this wonderful
event.

Thank you for your continued support,

Yours sincerely
S.Ricceri O’Neill

Mrs Sinead Ricceri- O’Neill
Deputy Headteacher

Fiat Mihi - Let it be with me
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